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SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAGUPAN CITY

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 47 s.2021

TO: All Public Elementary School Heads and Public School District Supervisors
FROM: OFFICE OF THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT
SUBJECT: FGD ON EARLY LANGUAGE LITERACY AND NUMERACY AND

RELATED PROGRAMS PROGRESS STATUS

DATE: May 28, 2021

1. In support to Every Child A Reader Program (ECARP) and Brigada Pagbasa. The SDO
Dagupan will conduct a Focus Group Discussion (FGD) on Early Language Literacy
and Numeracy (ELLN) and related programs on June 29, 2021 via google meet, the
link of which will be shared a day ahead of the actual event.

2. This activity primarily aims to get specific feedback as to the ELLN implementation
progress status, issues and concerns, as well as emerging practices.

3. Participants to this FGD are the Public School District Supervisors and Public
Elementary School Heads.

4. Widest dissemination and attendance to all concerned is hereto expected.
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Address: DepEd SDQ, Burgos St., Daguban City
Telephone No.: (075)615-2645/(075)615-2641
Email Address: dagupan.city@deped.gov.ph
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